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This will impact Robin Hoods Bay in many ways. As a local | love wandering around the village and the dock
especially. It is great to see tourists, as well as locals walking around Bay and enjoying the history of the
village. This development will simply ruin the individuality of the village, as people will be less likely to come
up into the dock and will therefore stay on the beach. This will not only decrease the economy of the village, it
will ruin the views and cause tourists especially to miss out on way RHB has to offer. The beach is not the only
part of Bay, and it is important to recognise how the existing small businesses of bay contribute to a happy
village. This development is unnecessary and seems like it has stemmed from pure greed.
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